Shri Vile Parle Kelavani Mandal's
SHRI BHAGUBHAI MAFATLAL POLYTECHNIC

(DTE CODE : 3025)

T0,
Dr. Nidhi Pudir,
Department of English,

Rajasthani Seva Sangh’s S.P.D.T. College,
Andheri, Mumbai.

Sub: Appreciation Letter for Curriculum Revision Inputs.

Dear Madam,

Shri Bhagubhai Mafatlal Polytechnic is an autonomous grant-in-aid institute (Govt. of
Maharashtra) affiliated to Directorate of Technical Education, Maharashtra State and managed by Shri
Vile Parle Kelavani Mandal. This Polytechnic hés been established in 1963, Mafatlal family and their
industries have taken keen interest in developing the same. The Polytechnic receives Grants and Project
fund from the State and Central Governments for establishing facilities and developing its infrastructures.

The Polytechnic has developed excellent interaction and liaison with industries.

We revise our curriculum every 3 years to match with the changing industry trends. In the year
2019, we have revised the curriculum of computer engineering Department and Information Tech

Department.

As a course expert we appreciate your valuable contribution to the revision of syllabus for the

following subjects.
1. Communication Skills
2. Development of Life Skills
Thank you for your willingness to serve on the curriculum revision task.
We expect your valuable inputs in future years also
With warm Regards @(Q_ﬂ
Janardan S Kulkarni =

HOD, Computer Engineering Department

IRLA NATAKKAR RAM GANESH GADKARI MARG, VILE PARLE (WEST), MUMBAI - 400 056. TEL.: 022-4233 6000
Email : principalsbmp@redifimail.com e URL : www.sbmp.ac.in



